
Dear students of St. Teresa School and PSR Programs, 
 
I have some exciting news! You are invited to join one of our parish’s 
student choirs. We are reorganizing our older children’s choir in a whole 
new way. We’re even changing the name: With One Voice Youth Choir. 
Here’s how it will work: 
 

 Open to all students grades 4-8 (St. Teresa School + PSR Program) 

 Sings on the first Sunday of the month, 10:20 rehearsal + 11:00 Mass 

 No weekday rehearsals 

 No attendance requirements 
 
Our younger students are invited to join the Angel Choir: 
 

 Open to all students grades 1-3 (St. Teresa School + PSR Program) 

 Sings on the third Sunday of the month, 10:20 rehearsal + 11:00 Mass 

 No weekday rehearsals 

 No attendance requirements 
 
Both our Angel Choir and our new With One Voice Youth Choir will give all 
students who attend St. Teresa Church the chance to worship with your 
friends, to have an active role in the liturgy, and to be leaders of music and 
worship.  
 
Come as often as you like, bring your friends from inside or outside our 
parish. There’s no minimum commitment—whoever comes each day is in 
the choir that day.  
 
To sign up, send your name, email, phone number and grade to 
liturgy.stteresa@gmail.com. I will add you to the list for reminders and 
updates. Questions? Please email me or call 618-233-3500. 
 
Thanks for sharing your gift of music! 

 
Mr. Scott Pluff 
Director of Liturgy and Music 


